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Notice to all Light Vehicle Accredited Repair Shops 

Updated MPI Shop Measures   

Date published: April 14, 2021 

Effective April 15, 2021, Realized Parts Savings (RPS) will replace Alternate Parts Usage (APU) on the 
shop measures scorecard.   
 
The RPS shop measure was released in conjunction with the parts autonomy program. As part of a soft 
launch between November 15, 2020 to March 15, 2021, repair shops began receiving a parallel shop 
measures scorecard that included RPS. This allowed repair shops to focus on maintaining their shop 
measures performance.  
 
Please review the following updated points:  
 

 RPS is worth 20 points towards your composite score (the same point allocation as APU). 
 

 RPS scoring for one and three month periods are provided on the shop measures scorecard. 
 

 Three month shop RPS scoring must be above 0% to be in good standing for the parts autonomy 
program. 

 
 You will continue to receive an RPS scorecard based on static calendar year quarters. This 

scorecard provides information on parts autonomy tier placement and incentives. 
 
If you have any questions about this notice or if require assistance, please contact your Shop 
Relationship Advisor (SRA) through the Repair Shop Support Line. 
 


